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Oruwari Mercy

From: Michael Nicklas  

Sent: 30 March 2015 15:42 
To: Oruwari Mercy 

Subject: London Borough of Haringey Draft Local Plan 

Dear Mercy Oruwari, 

I can confirm that I act on behalf of Costa Coffee at the premises 66 Highgate High Street, London, N6 5HX. 

It appears that none of the proposed development sites directly affect the store, however I would like confirmation 

from the local council that this is the case. 

If anything the plans appear to complement our trading in the area and should facilitate the growth of the store. 

Are you able to confirm if any of the plans will directly affect the store? 

Many thanks 

Michael Nicklas 
Surveyor


